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Svt which other persons living in the neighbourhood attend. 
On Sunday mornings the children walk into the Sault to 
church, a distance of about two miles and a half.

We can but pray God for a blessing upon the under­
taking, and we trust that our young friends, the scholars 
of the various Sunday Schools that have been helping 
us, will, now that the “ Home” is actually in operation, 
redouble their efforts for us, and that many other Sun­
day Schools in various parts of the Dominion will next 
spring undertake the support of an Indian child. This . 
winter we have sixteen children to be provided for, but 
next summer, we hope to re-open after the holidays 
with aixty children, we thankfully acknowledge boxes 
of clothing from Holy Trinity, Toronto,for Nancy Nander ; 
from tit. Paul’s, Woodstock, for Lizzie Greenbird, and 
from Mrs. Draper, Toronto, for the general stock. We 
are expecting several other boxes, and trust they may 
arrive before the close of navigation.

Winter Arrangements.
The Bishop proposes during the winter to visit the 

Muskoka District in order to make himself more 
thoroughly acquainted with that part cf his Diocese, and 
during his visit he will probably hold an ordination.

The remainder of the winter will be spent by the 
Bishop in visiting the various Canadian dioceses, with 
the view of bringing before the clergy and people the 
claims of his diocese, and urging the placing of the 
Algoma Missionary Association upon a more satisfactory 
and permanent basis. His Lordship feels strongly that 
in order to promote the welfare of the church in these 
regions over which, in the providence of God, he has 
been appointed, his hands must be supported, not by 
occasional collections and haphazard contributions only, 
but by a united and organized effort on the part of the 
whole church in Canada.
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